
REJECTING BIDS RECEIVED FOR BID #24- 
38 STONETREE GOLF CLUB BUNKER 
RENOVATIONS
July 2, 2024RS-24-120



Background

 May 6, 2024 – Two bids were received for Stonetree 
Golf Club Bunker renovations.

 All bids were over what was currently budged in the CIP 
Projects/Construction account.

 State law and the bid document allows the governing 
body to reject all bids.
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Recommendation
3

Staff recommends that City Council reject the bids
received for Bid #24-38, Stonetree Golf Club 
Bunker renovations.
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